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Dear Parents, 
 
STARTING SCHOOL – SEPTEMBER 2025 
 
We are really excited to welcome you to All Saints’ Church of England Primary School. We would like to invite 
you to a welcome meeting on Tuesday 20th May 2025 at 4:00pm in the school hall.  You will get the chance to 
hear more about our school and meet the staff too.  At this meeting you will hear about the important things you 
can do at home to help prepare your child for their first year at school which will make the transition from nursery 
to primary school run more smoothly for your child.  Please come into school via the pedestrian entrance and 
walk to the school office where a member of staff will greet you. 
 
There will be a great deal of information being shared, therefore we would advise that if possible that you don’t 
bring your child. If you have not done so already, please bring in your child’s original birth certificate and 
a recent utility bill dated within the past three months before the 20th May. 
 
During this meeting you will also be able to sign up for your child’s 1:1 session with a member of EYFS staff that 
will be taking place on the Weeks commencing 2nd June or 9th June.  This session will give us an opportunity 
to talk to you about your child, interact with your child and ask any questions you may have. 
 
Your child will also be invited to a ‘stay and play session’ on Wednesday 3rd September, Thursday 4th  
September or Friday 5th September in their new classroom. 
 
If your child has been identified as having additional needs, medical or educational, please contact the school 
via email reception@allsaints.peterborough.sch.uk 
 
Please be aware that our policy is part time arrangements for all children dependent on how they settle this will 
then become full time. Generally, most children do start full time by Monday 22nd September 2025. 
 
We hope you are able to join us for this meeting and look forward to meeting you. If you cannot attend please 
let us know by calling the school office on 01733 563688. 
 
All other relevant information can be accessed via the school website. Please check this if you haven’t done so 
already. 

 
All Saints' C of E Primary School - Early Years New Starters 2025/2026 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs E Anderson Assistant Head Teacher and Miss G Potter Phase Leader 
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Dates for New Reception 2025 

When will it happen? What will it be? 

Tuesday 20th May 2025 at 
4:00pm 

Welcome Parents 
Meeting in School  

Weeks commencing: 
2nd June or 9th June 

1:1 Meeting with EYFS 
staff, Child and parents 
to attend (Sign up on 20th 

May) 

Wednesday 3rd September, 
Thursday 4th  September or 
Friday 5th September 

Stay and Play Sessions in 
classrooms for child and 

parents to attend (Sign up 
at 1:1 session) 

Monday 8th September to 
Friday 20th September 

Part time education 
(Timings will be finalised 

before the end of July 
through email and letter) 

Monday 22nd September 
 

All children attend school 
full time if they are ready.  

 

mailto:office@allsaints.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.allsaints.peterborough.sch.uk/
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=healthy+schools+logo&view=detail&id=FC00E39885E9CF124AC7D5E9475EE7F5005A784C&first=0&qpvt=healthy+schools+logo&FORM=IDFRIR

